
 

 

 

 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I would like to say congratulations to Ms Quinell on her appointment as Executive Head Teacher of the three Frays 
Wokingham schools whilst I move in to my role as Acting Head Teacher at All Saints. I have been here for nearly 
three years and feel that I know the school and its community very well. Furthermore, I can provide consistency on 
the journey of All Saints through the school’s vision, with the added benefit of Ms Quinell being present in school 
to cover my non-working day. My working days are Monday to Thursday. Please contact Ms Quinell on Fridays, if 
you need further information or support on that day.  

 
Stars of the week 
Congratulations to: 
Reception: Yuwan K for showing curiosity about our chicks and asking many thoughtful questions 
Year 1: Nana B & Elliott M for showing great curiosity in their learning this week and continued perseverance 
Year 2: Freddie F for trying very hard to complete his Maths and Reading booklets, great persistence 
Year 3: Tamarah R: for showing courage and commitment in her reading resulting in fantastic progress 
Year 4: Ruby E for writing a great explanation text on the water cycle 
Year 5: Lucas G-B for showing curiosity by engaging in all the activities at the Winchester Science Centre 
Year 5: Whole Class: for demonstrating excellent learning behaviours, curiosity and the value of community 
throughout the Winchester Science and Planetarium trip. 
Year 6: Noelle T for showing curiosity in all of her learning this week—especially her work around our World Book 
Day book, Window! 
Year 6: Cash N for fantastic contribution to World Book Day. Contributing to class discussions as well as create a 
wonderful narrative. We loved having ‘Gangsta Granny’ visit us for the day! 
 
Out of school achievements 
This week we would like to acknowledge our children who have to cope with ongoing medical / hospital              
appointments. They do this with courage and without complaint.   
 
Easter Service  
The children are busy rehearsing for our family Easter Service, taking place this Friday 15th March at 9:30am 
prompt. All are welcome. 
 
Holy Month of Ramadan 
To support our children observing Ramadan the following has been put in place: 
* A quiet space for prayers  *Reduced physical activities *Peer support reflecting school values 
 
 
Enjoy the rest of your week. 
 
Ms Collinson 
Acting Headteacher 

 

‘Let Your Light Shine’ 
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Upcoming events  

Monday 11th - Friday 15th March  STEM Week 

Friday 15th March Easter Service 

Week beginning 18th March  Neurodiversity Week 

Wednesday 20th March Parents’ Meetings 

Wednesday 20th March Year 3 Oxford University Museum Trip 

Thursday 21st March Parents’ Meetings 

Thursday 21st March Year 6 Easter Experience (offsite) 

Friday 22nd  March (2:30pm) Year 5 Love to Learn  

Friday 22nd  March (1:30pm) Year 6 Love to Learn  

Monday 25th March Year 5 Bikeability  

Monday 25th March Nursery Parents’ Meetings 

Tuesday 26th March Nursery Parents’ Meetings 

Thursday 28th March End of Term (1.30pm) 

  



Key Dates: 

Spring Term 2024 

Wednesday 3rd January 2024 Spring Term Starts 

Monday 12th - to Friday 16th February Half Term 

Monday 19th February INSET day - (no school) 

Thursday 28th March (1.30pm Finish) End of Term 

Summer Term 2024 

Monday 15th April Summer Term Starts 

Monday 6th May May Bank Holiday 

Monday 27th May - Friday 31st May Half Term 

Monday 3rd June Term Starts 

Tuesday 23rd July (1.30pm Finish)  End of Term 

  


